
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

We would like to invite you to our five-day practical course "Transmission electron 
microscopy in life sciences" which will be held at the Institute of Molecular Genetics of the 
AS CR in Prague on 9 - 13May, 2016. The course is aimed at beginners and intermediate 
users of transmission electron microscopes. It will devote about equal time to the theory 
and to practical use of three transmission electron microscopes of varying complexity. For 
more information and link to the registration forms please visit the course website 
(www.microscopytraining.eu/coursetem/). We welcome participation of students and junior 
researchers. 

The course will be taught in English. 

 

Best regards, 
Vlada Filimonenko 

coursetem@microscopytraining.eu 
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